
 

 
 
 

BREDBURY GREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL & RESOURCED NURSERY 
www.bredburygreenprimary.com 

 

21st October 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we near the end of half term, I would like to thank you all for your vigilance, 

understanding and patience in getting all children safely back to school. It has not gone 

unnoticed that you as parents are supporting the school with ensuring all measures sited 

in the risk assessment are being implemented e.g. one parent to drop off/collect, arriving 

on time and leaving promptly at designated points, observing social distancing etc. We 

have been fortunate in our school community that no children have tested positive so we 

have not had to close any bubbles. Please be reassured if this does happen we have 

measures in place.  

Over half term, school will still need to be contacted if there is a positive case. We will 

need to identify close contacts and ask families to self-isolate in the same way we would 

during term time. Please let us know immediately by emailing to: 

admin@bredburygreenprimary.com 

These emails will be monitored daily and appropriate action will be taken in line with the 

school risk assessment.   

Remote Learning 

Attached with this letter is our ‘live lesson protocols.’ If individual children are isolating we 

are using Class Dojo as a platform for the teachers to set work. Please ensure your child 

can access Class Dojo or contact us if you need a new QR code. If a class bubble has to 

isolate we intend to use “Microsoft Teams’ to implement some live lessons (see protocols) 

as well as setting work on Class Dojo. It is important that children have contact with the 

teacher and feedback can be given directly and in a timely manner.  I am really pleased 

that a lot of parents have taken up the option of a ‘Teams’ meeting for parents evening. If 

successful, this could be a future avenue for us for events such as parent workshops etc. 

Parents Evenings 

Parents evenings are taking place on Wednesday 21st October 4:00-6:00pm and Thursday 

22nd October 4:00-6:00pm. You should have received a Parentmail with a link for your 

booked time slot. Click on the link to join the meeting at the required time. The 

appointment will last for 10 minutes and the following topics will be covered: 

 How your child has adapted to the new routines and settled back into school 

 Progress in maths, reading and writing 

 Enjoyment and progress in this term’s topic ‘What is Humanity?’ 

 Learning behaviour and attitude 
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For those of you who requested a telephone call instead of a Teams meeting these are 

happening during the sessions below when teachers have non contact time: 

Class/Teacher Day Time 

Nur – Mrs Sanderson Wednesday  Afternoon 

Rec – Miss Sharples Monday Afternoon 

Y1 – Mrs Lees Tuesday Morning 

Y2 – Miss Lewis Thursday  Afternoon 

Y3 – Miss Martin Wednesday  Afternoon 

Y4 – Mrs Walton Tuesday  Afternoon 

Y4/5 – Miss Mail Tuesday Afternoon 

Y5 – Mrs Davies Thursday Morning 

Y6 – Mrs Munir Wednesday Morning 

 

Friends Of Bredbury Green 

Thank you for all the entries for our pumpkin competition, it was really difficult to judge! I 

will announce the winners to the children in assembly (via Zoom) on Friday. We have put 

the winning entries on various fences, gate and lamp posts to form a pumpkin trail for the 

children to follow. This starts at school and goes down Clapgate and then along Powicke 

Drive – see if you can find them all! On each pumpkin there is a letter which when 

unscrambled spells Bredbury Green. 

On Friday, it is a Halloween themed non-uniform day. We would like children to bring a 

box of chocolates for the Christmas hampers or pay £2 towards PTA funds.  

Halloween Menu – Friday 23rd October 

For Friday our cooks have designed a special Halloween menu instead of the usual menu: 

Petrifying Pizza or Freaky Fish Fingers or Jack-o-lantern Jackets 

Creepy Crypt Chocolate Cupcakes 

Fantasy Fruit Salad 

Children will need to order in the classrooms on Friday morning if you wish them to have 

one of these options.  

 

Have a lovely half term break. We will see you back in school on Tuesday 3rd November 

(Monday is INSET). 

Kind regards, 

 
 
Helen Moorcroft 
Head of School 
 

 


